Mary Wheeler

I live in Newton County and I do not believe C & H Hog farm is polluting anything in the
environment. THEY ARE SPREADING FERTILIZER. There is zero evidence of any wrongdoing
on their part. Please reconsider your stance on denying their permit. Farming is a vital part of
Arkansas economics...denying this permit has and will affect agriculture not only in Newton County
but statewide. Give them their permit...



